
Regional GIS 
 

 Friday October 27th, 2017 a Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot County 
Public Works building in Easton.  Representatives from the ESRGC, MSRC, City of Cambridge, 
Caroline County, Dorchester County, Talbot County, City of Easton, and Queen Anne’s County 
were present. 
 
Discussions included:   
Caroline County green cities initiative to inventory all parks and recreation equipment and 
assets, NextGen911: counties continue to improve address and centerline data and Spatial1 
will be introducing a new tool to verify addresses, Dorchester County releasing an RFP for 
Comprehensive Plan updates, Nick Ward announced he will be leaving Dorchester County, 
City of Cambridge discussed housing study, Cambridge is also conducting an asphalt pavement 
inventory, Queen Anne’s County is working with Sanborne to update the impervious surface 
in the county and is working with Energov on a permitting system, Centerville sidewalk 
inventory/improvement project, Kent Island sewer project, Talbot County parcel update 
responsibility shifting out of assessments office, Talbot has been engaged in zoning updates, 
providing support for election board, and a potential sewer extension project, the group also 
discussed large scale solar projects and their local impact.   
 
 
Attendees were: 

o Mary Buffington, ESRGC 
o Logan Hall, ESRGC 
o Brett Dobelstein, ESRGC 
o Erin Silva, ESRGC 
o Katy Maglio, ESRGC 
o Anastassiya Suprunova, ESRGC 
o Jeremy Gencavage, ESRGC 
o Sierra Crist, City of Easton 
o Tyler Pease, Queen Anne’s County 
o Sam Stanton, Queen Anne’s County 
o Nick Ward, Dorchester County 
o Scott Shores, City of Cambridge Public Works 
o Jim McCormick, Caroline County 
o Chris Kephart, Caroline County 
o Martin Sokolich, Talbot County 
o Doug Reedy, Talbot County  
o Mark Cohoon, Talbot County 
o Scott Warner, Mid Shore Regional Council 


